
It is hard to believe that March is already here 
and Spring Break is right around the corner! 

We have been blessed with beautiful weather 
and the children are enjoying outside play time. 
The teachers are adding additional outside 
activities as well for the children’s enjoyment. 

Thank you for your participation in the Family 
Survey that was sent out. Your thoughts and 
suggestions are always welcome. These will be 
taken into consideration as we strive to meet the 
needs of all families enrolled at The Growing 
Place. You will be receiving a summary of the 
survey results soon.

Colleen Lastowski
Director

The Growing Place 
Preschool
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Dear Families,



Updates

Happy Birthday Dr. Seuss!School Pictures

Wonder Years Portraits will 
be coming to the preschool 
on April 7th & 8th to take 
individual pictures of the 
children. They will be 
setting up outside and will 
be following all safety 
precautions. More 
information will be forth 
coming about Picture Day 
and ordering prints soon.

March 2nd is Dr. Seuss' birthday. We will 
celebrate a week of literacy with some of his 
favorite books.  A guest reader will read a 
different Seuss book each day of the week, 
from March 1st - 5th, to all classes. We 
thought it would be fun to dress up, be silly 
and celebrate Dr. Seuss for Literacy Week at 
The Growing Place!

Monday 3/1 - Wear Stripes  (The Cat in the Hat)
Tuesday 3/2 - Wear your Favorite Color (My 

Many Colored Days)
Wednesday 3/3 - Dress Silly (Wacky Wednesday)

Thursday 3/4 - Wear Red and Blue (One Fish, 
Two Fish, Red Fish, Blue Fish)

Friday 3/5 - Wear Fun Socks (Fox in Socks)



Updates

HUMC Summer CampHUMC Easter Services February Mission

Thank you for your 
participation in our February 

Valentine’s activity. We 
collected two boxes filled with 
the hearts that your children 

decorated! 
The Valentine’s were 

delivered to Westchester 
Gardens before Valentine’s 

Day. They spread a lot of love 
and cheer to many. Again, 

thank you!

Children’s Ministry is 
working on options for 
Summer Programs. 
Details will be out 
soon. 

Registration will take 
place online. Please 
visit heritageumc.com 
to find out more!

April 1
7 PM - Maundy Thursday 

Service (Sanctuary)
April 2

7 PM - Good Friday Service 
(Sanctuary)

April 4
Easter Sunday - RSVP Required

Visit heritageumc.com to 
RSVP

7 AM - Sunrise Service at 
Philippe Park

9 AM - Ignite Modern Worship 
(Family Life Center)

11 AM - Traditional Worship 
(Sanctuary)

https://heritageumc.com/events/easter


Registration for the 
2021 – 2022 School Year

Dates to 
Remember 

Mar 1 - Tuition Due

Mar 15 - 19  
Spring Break

Mar 22 - No School 
Pro Dev Day

Mar 23 - School 
Reopens

The online registration for the 2021-2022 school year 
has ended.

Thank you for registering your child for the upcoming 
school year. We are thrilled that so many of our 
families are choosing to return.

There are still a few spots available in our 1 year old 
and 2 year old classes. We are also generating the 
Waiting Lists for all classes in the hope that we will be 
able to go back to full enrollment by August.

Please call the office at 727-479-0420 for more 
information.

Apr 2 - No School, 
Good Friday

Apr 5 - No School, 
Easter Monday


